
 

ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

P.5 and P.6 Parent Seminar (P.5) 
      E/IC/SC/22/74a 

18
th November, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be advised that Primary 6 students must participate in the Secondary School Places Allocation. 

The Discretionary Places Application Period for the 2021/2023 allocation cycle is from 3rd January, 2023 to 17th 

January, 2023. Our school will organize a Parent Seminar about the application procedure. P.6 parents are invited 

to attend this parent seminar at our school as they will need to talk to our teachers about the application.    

 

P.5 students have the results of their final Chinese, English, Math, GS, Visual Arts and Music exams in 

June submitted to the EDB for the 2022/2024 Secondary School Places Allocation, so P.5 parents are also 

welcome to attend the seminar through zoom at home. Please complete the reply slip below and hand it in to 

the class teacher as soon as possible. 

 

Date : 16th December, 2022 (Friday) 

Time : 7:00 pm – 7:30 pm 

Zoom link : https://zoom.us/j/8437334486 

Zoom ID : 843 733 4486 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

         

Reply Slip                       E/IC/SC/22/74a 

                             P.5 and P.6 Parent Seminar (P.5) 

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I  * will / will not  attend the Parent Seminar (zoom) on 16th December 2022 (Friday).   

 

Parent’s Signature :                    

Student’s Name :                      

Class :                              

* Please delete as appropriate                     Date :                               

 

 

 

 

https://zoom.us/j/8437334486


 

ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 

P.5 and P.6 Parent Seminar (P.6) 
      E/IC/SC/22/74b 

18th November, 2022 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please be advised that Primary 6 students must participate in the Secondary School Places Allocation. 

The Discretionary Places Application Period for the 2021/2023 allocation cycle is from 3rd January, 2023 to 17th 

January, 2023. Our school will organize a Parent Seminar about the application procedure through zoom. P.6 

parents are invited to attend this zoom seminar at our school as they will need to talk to our teachers about the 

application.    

 

The seminar will be held from 7:00 p.m.-8:30 p.m. on 16th December, 2022 (Friday) at the Activity Room 

(Rm 607) on the sixth floor and 6B, 6C and 6D classroom on the fifth floor of our school. Non-Chinese parents 

should attend the seminar at the Activity Room (Rm 607) while Chinese parents will attend at the seminar at 6B, 

6C and 6D classroom according to their children’s classes. Please complete the reply slip below and hand it in to 

the class teacher as soon as possible.  

 

    In addition, P.6 1st Term Academic Reports will be delivered on 5th January, 2023. 

 

Zoom link : https://zoom.us/j/8437334486 

Zoom ID : 843 733 4486 

 

Note: 

Due to COVID restrictions, only one parent is allowed to participate in the meeting for each student. All 

participating parents must meet the "Vaccine Pass" requirement. Parents should not bring their children along 

with them.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ko Tak Yin 

Headmistress 

 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

       Reply Slip                          E/IC/SC/22/74b 

                           P.5 and P.6 Parent Seminar (P.6) 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I  * will / will not  attend the Parent Seminar held from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. on 16th December 

2022 (Friday).   

The reason you will not join is : 

 

 I am busy 

 I do not have a Vaccine Pass 

 other reason : _________________ 

Parent’s signature: _______________________________ 

Student’s name: __________________(   ) Class: _____ 

Date: ________________________________ 

* Please delete as appropriate 

https://zoom.us/j/8437334486

